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Indian Institute of Foreign Trade Gets NAAC A+ Grade 
 

The Indian Institute of Foreign Trade, Deemed to be University has been accredited 
with A+ grade by the National Assessment and Accreditation Council (NAAC) in 
its third cycle.  

The NAAC peer team had visited Indian Institute of Foreign between 5th to 7th Dec 
2023. During the visit, the team assessed the Institute’s performance in Curriculum 
Aspects, Teaching, Learning & Evaluation methods, Research, Innovations, and 
Extension, Infrastructure and Learning Resources, Student Support and Progression, 
Governance, Leadership, and Management, Institutional Values & Best Practices. 
The peer team visited various departments and inspected the facilities of the 
institution and interacted with the faculties, administrative staff, students, parents 
and alumni of the institution. 

Vice-Chancellor Prof. Satinder Bhatia congratulated and praised the students, 
teachers, administration, and staff members for their devotion and hard work in 
obtaining NAAC accreditation for the Institute. 

 

 


